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Robert, 
 
I write with reference to the current UR consultation paper on customers with multiple 
premises in the non domestic market. 
 
As the unit with responsibility for procuring electricity for the NICS central estate, and many 
buildings within the wider public sector estate, we are in agreement with the proposals as 
laid out.  
 
Trusting this meets with your requirements. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 

 


